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 New Mexico Network for

Women in Science and Engineering

OFFICERS: Laurie Marnell, President; Diane Albert, Past President; Yolanda King, Treasurer; Claudia Barreto, Secretary; Elizabeth Kallman, President Elect

April 10, 2010 Board Meeting Minutes

Joseph A. Fidel Student Center
Socorro NM

Attendees, Mercedes Agogino, Tinka Gammel, Yolanda King, Laurie Marnell, 

Proxy:

Diane Albert, Jeanne Banks, Claudia Barreto and Elizabeth Kallman to Tinka Gammel

TOPIC







      PRESENTER



Call to Order 
Laurie Marnell

1:00PM

Secretary’s Report


We reviewed the last meetings minutes and corrections will be sent to Claudia so they can be sent to Tinka for posting on our web page.

Treasurer’s Report
Yolanda King

Our balance is $15,574.47 as of the last bank statement.
Reports from Standing Committee Chairs:

Annual Meeting Chair
no report




We currently have reservations and a deposit for Oct 8-10th @ Valle Caldera.  We have until 30 days prior to cancel.

Communications
Tinka Gammel
  

Tinka reported the web page was being updated in a timely manner.

Membership
no report 

IMPACT! Award
no report

Fundraising                                        We still need a fundraising chair.

Policies and Procedures
no report
Publicity/Outreach
Charlene Bausinger Jacka

No report.

Laurie Marnell contacted Charlene to ask her to work on getting the word out for the 2010 IMPACT! Award nominations.  However Charlene is traveling 75% of the time is not really available so we need someone else to volunteer to help with IMPACT 
Award nominations.

Student Awards
Mercedes Agogino

Mercedes gave out 6 awards at the Eastern regional Science Fair. Two of the awards were for $25.

Expanding Your Horizons:

State
No report 

Albuquerque (non-Board position)
Yolanda King
Yolanda reported that the conference had about 120 students and 35 adult attendees and there was a lot of positive feedback from attendees and presenters. The panel discussion was very well liked. The students seemed to identify with the panelists. 

Los Alamos (non-Board position)
no report

Yolanda, reissued the check for their EYH for last year, but has not received a budget for this year and so has not issued them a check for this year.
Silver City (non-Board position)
Rosa Romero

No report yet

Chapter Reports:


Central Chapter
No report

Northern
no report

Old Business/Action Items: 

Laurie admitted that she still needs to send an article to Elizabeth for the newsletter.

Tote bag printing for 2011: Laurie will get a quote from Black Duck for printing bags for next year. We will request a heavier weight bag more like those of previous years.  She will find out if Phyllis Baca from SFCC will pay for them again. 

We need to decide whether we are going to print more hardcopy Careers books. Tinka will get a quote and then the board can decide.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:22pm.
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